Released under FOI

Voller, Samuel

From:

Voller, Samuel

Sent:

Tuesday, 16 January 2018 10:26 AM

To:

'Andrew Dunshea'; 'sandra@steeleandco.com.au'

Cc:

'Lyon, Zoe'; Adams, Shane; Hudson, Marc

Subject:

HPE CM: Albury Taxis [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Attachments:

Letter to Steele + Co - 16 January 2018.pdf

Record Number:

D2018/00012574

Security Classification:

UNCLASSIFIED

Dear Andrew.

Please refer to the attached correspondence.

Kind regards,

Samuel Voller

Investigator | Enforcement NSW & ACT
Australian Competition & Consumer Commission
Level 20 | 175 Pitt Street Sydney 2000
T: +612 9230 9171

T: +612 9230 9171 www.accc.gov.au

The ACCC acknowledges the traditional owners and custodians of Country throughout Australia and recognises their continuing connection to the land, sea and community. We pay our respects to them and their cultures; and to their Elders past, present and future.

Released under FOI



Level 20, 175 Pitt Street Sydney NSW 2000

GPO Box 3648

Sydney NSW 2001

tel: (02) 9230 9133

www.accc.gov.au

Our ref:

CS1045711

Your ref:

AD:MH:178998

Contact officer: Samuel Voller

Contact phone: (02) 9230 9171

16 January 2018

Mr Andrew Dunshea Partner Steele + Co 253 Horwick Street **BATHURST NSW 2795**

By email: andrew@steeleandco.com.au

Dear Mr Dunshea

Re: Albury Taxis- Alleged anti-competitive conduct

We refer to your letter dated 10 January 2018 on behalf of Albury Radio Taxis Co-Operative Society (Albury Taxis).

Thank you for your explanation of Albury Taxis' new pricing structure for network access.

We advise that the ACCC does not intend to take further action in relation to this matter at this time, however should we become aware of further relevant information, we may reopen this investigation.

We will continue to monitor the situation, including whether proceeds from the revised network access fee are being used in the manner of a rebate or subsidy.

Please contact Samuel Voller on (02) 9230 9171 or at samuel.voller@accc.gov.au if you have any queries in relation to this letter.

Yours sincerely

Zoe Lyon Director

Enforcement NSW and ACT